From: Brock Bandits
To: Clerks

Subject: Request for Designation as a Minor Sport Organization

Date: April 4, 2025 11:42:50 AM Council April 14/25

223/25

To: Members of Brock Township Council From: Matt Gross, Brock Bandits Hockey

Subject: Request for Designation as a Minor Sport Organization

Dear Members of Council.

On behalf of the Brock Bandits Hockey organization, I am writing to formally request that our group be considered for designation as a "Minor Sport Organization" within the Township of Brock, in accordance with the criteria required to access the Minor Group facility rental rates.

Brock Bandits Hockey was established to provide skill development and competitive hockey opportunities for youth aged 15 and under outside of the traditional hockey season. Our programming is focused exclusively on minor-aged players and is rooted in the same values of accessibility, growth, and community participation that define the Township's designated minor sport groups such as Minor Hockey, Ringette, and Figure Skating.

We operate in the spring and summer months, offering supplemental training and development to young athletes from across the Township of Brock. Our goal is to help these players improve their skills, remain active in the off-season, and return to their regular winter programs more confident and capable.

Given that the Brock Bandits serves exclusively minor-aged youth and exists solely for the purpose of supporting minor hockey development in the community, we respectfully request that Council recognize our group as a designated minor sport organization, making us eligible for the applicable Minor Group rental rates.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and would be pleased to provide any additional information or meet to discuss this further.

Sincerely,

Matt Gross

Brock Bandits Hockey
brockbanditshockey@gmail.com